
It was with great relief that our annual Ladies Tournament fell 

on a perfect day with plenty of sunshine and no sign of rain.  

18 teams comprising 52 visitors and 20 Tranmere bowlers came 

out of their COVID hiatus to enjoy a day of friendly competition 

played in a wonderful atmosphere.   

Many favourable comments were received about our innovative 

format of 3 rounds of concurrent pairs where each team member 

had to play with every other team member during the day.  

Players appreciated seeing their scores progressively updated on 

the screens.  

Thank you to John Feddersen and Claus Schonfeldt for creating the 

computer program to facilitate this; it was the culmination of many 

hours of trialling and refining that produced it for us. Well done!  

A first for Tranmere, and a definite highlight of the day, was chef extraordinaire 

Peter Carr and his band of merry men taking over the kitchen.  

Peterõs slow cooked beef cheek pies 

were amazing! Every plate came 

back clean as a whistle and there 

were many requests for the recipe.  

Thanks also to the very 

dapper gentlemen 

who served the meals 

to the ladies. You all did 

a wonderful job!  

 Our dapper gentlemen, from left: Eddie Dolan, Richard 
Ellis, Ron Brooks, Dino De Corso and Tom Lycett.  

 Our band of merry men, from left: 
Peter Carr, John Bartram, Greg  

Ferris & David Mealor.  

Click on the pie 

for Peteõs special   

recipe.  

pie recipe  

Sarina from National 

Pharmacies and our 

vice president, Mary 

Feddersen.  

https://tranmere.club/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Peter-Carrs-pie-recipe.pdf


A special thank you to all the  

volunteers who helped in so many 

ways with the preparations that 

made this annual Ladies Tournament 

another successful event.  

At Tranmere we are blessed to 

have an entire eco -system of  

excellent volunteers who are  

always willing to contribute to our 

club.  THANK YOU! 

We also acknowledge the generous support of our 

sponsors, Blackwell Funerals, National Pharmacies 

and Gage 78 Hairstylists, who donated the prize 

money for this event. It was particularly pleasing to 

welcome Ivana from Blackwell Funerals in the 

morning, and Sarina from National Pharmacies, in 

the afternoon.  

Thank you to Sarina for her kind words and for presenting 

the prize money to the winners.   

 Keeping their distance are our COVID 

Marshals, Grace Murphy (at left) and 

Louise Lycett (right).  

 Lunch preparation with Dino 

De Corso, Peter Carr (chef), 

David Mealor & Greg Ferris  

Checking out the shoes from Rebecca 

(at left) were Ann Ellis, Judy Brooks, Marg 
Filmer & Anne Lippis  

Tournament computer whizz, John 

Feddersen with Mary Feddersen  

 Raffle prize volunteers 

are Chris Douglas (at 

left) and Veronica 

Dolan (right)  


